FOR OUR PARK CHALLENGE

THE CHALLENGE IS ON!
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Dear Parents,
As members of the Chelsea community, we're thrilled to announce an exciting initiative to revitalize our beloved TimberTown park.

The “Pennies for Our Park Challenge!” Let's motivate our children to work together, taking part in improving our community.

The Task & Lessons Learned: Your children can bring in spare change to contribute and add to their class ‘Penny Challenge Jug’ at
school. Every penny counts towards making a difference and instills valuable lessons in teamwork and giving back through taking part
in a grassroots, volunteer effort for their community.

Recognition: Each grade/graduating class that raises over $200 will be recognized via an engraved fence picket “CHS Class of
20##" that will surround the park for years to come! (*Y5s goal is $100.)

Community Goal: We need to reach $100,000 in donations from the community in order to make this project a success. The Penny
Challenge is one piece of that effort. All community donations up to $100,000 will be matched, courtesy of the Chelsea
State Bank and an anonymous Foundation each matching $50,000! The Penny Challenge is included in that match!

With your generous support, we'll be able to renovate many of the outdated and unsafe structures within the park. From refurbishing
existing elements like the ‘Clocktower Lookout’ to completely transforming ‘Tot-Town’ and installing several new accessible elements
and poured pathways for ease of use with strollers and wheelchairs, every penny counts towards transforming TimberTown into a
safer and more enjoyable space for all. For complete details visit: TimberTownChelsea.org/map

Thank you for being a part of the effort!,
The TimberTown Renewed Team

FAMILY PICKET PROGRAM

Are you interested in sponsoring an engraved fence picket at TimberTown for your family, child, group, or organization? Don’t miss
this incredible chance to give a lasting gift. Donate $250+ and complete the 'Picket Form' to ensure your donation has a lasting
impact! This fence (and your message) will endure for generations, symbolizing your contribution to the park's future and our
combined effort as a community. Join us in paying it forward through the Picket Legacy Program.

Donations & forms can be submitted online at www.TimberTownChelsea.org/pickets
or mail to: Chelsea Area Friends for Recreation, % TimberTown Reimagined
P.O. Box 359, Chelsea MI 48118

Custom text 22 characters or less to fit on the fence picket | Multiple pickets can be purchased | $250 per picket

FIRST NAME: LAST NAME: EMAIL ADDRESS
TEXT TO DISPLAY ON YOUR FENCE PICKET - ie. The Smith Family (22 characters or less!)

HOW DID YOU MAKE YOUR $250+ DONATION? (Mark selection with an “X")
__ Online ___ Mailed __ Dropped off check __ Other, please describe:




